
It was Christmas under the stars for the Millers at Moomba 

 

 
 Three generations of the Miller family of Great Neck, New York along with island visitors and 

residents enjoyed a Christmas dinner on the beach at the Moomba Bar and Restaurant this holiday. They 

particularly chose Moomba “because we tried it last year, and loved it” confessed mother Marsha. Her 

husband Hy revealed that they returned to Aruba four years ago after their first visit thirty years ago, and it 

has been a holiday tradition for the family ever since.  

 Thirty years ago, they did not have their three children, Arial, Saree and Adam with them, and as it 

was likely a honeymoon, certainly Grandma Ronnie did not attend either. Now the years have brought them 

all together for a wonderful vacation on Aruba, and they dub themselves “frequent visitors,” because “we 

love the beach, the water, the people, and the weather. Everything is perfect here.”  

 The family also dubbed the relaxed, casual Christmas dinner at Moomba, with servers in Santa 

hats adding a festive touch, “perfect,” They particularly liked the little amenity at the end of the meal of 

providing postcards gratis to the guests, which they could fill in and the restaurant would mail for them to 

the folks back home. Combined with a delicious meal and delightful ambiance, they declared they couldn’t 

wish for a better holiday celebration! 


